
 

 

 

  
 

 

OBSERVER REPORT: CITIZENS' ADVISORY COMMITTEE, MACON AREA 
TRANSPORTATION STUDY 
Meeting Oct 14, 2020, via Zoom 
Observer: Bob Hargrove 
Summary of Report 
 
Citizens Advisory Committee of the Macon Area Transportation Study (MATS). Commission 
staff.    Several items were discussed: 

1. Excessive speed and traffic on Ridge Avenue; needs a solution 
2. The I-75/I-16 interchange construction will continue for approximately one more year. 
3. The bridge over the railroad on College Street may be completed by June 2021. 
4. This Committee may write a letter supporting the construction of I-14, an East-West 

interstate. There is an informational video at https://youtube/2ppGSiXEA2w. 
 

 
 

 


